

Mayor Richard M. Daley and the Chicago Police Department

7th District

invite you to visit the new

Englewood (7th) District Police Station

1438 West 63rd Street

Your new district station, built by the Public Building Commission of Chicago, features state-of-the-art security, computerized crimefighting tools and a special room for your community policing meetings.

Rebuilding Chicago's outdated police facilities is a priority of Mayor Daley's Neighborhoods Alive 21 program, which builds new stations citywide to provide community anchors and better serve the public.



JoAnn Thompson Alderman 16th Ward Don't miss the **Grand Opening** and **behind-the-scenes** tours:

Saturday, March 21, 2009 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

Sunday, March 22, 2009 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

For your CAPS Beat Meeting schedule, call 311 or visit the City's web site at www.cityofchicago.org



